
The Lynbrook Owls Girls Basketball Program will be having their annual 

benefit game for the “Make a Wish Foundation” on February 6th, 2019 as the 

Owls take on Floral Park HS.  All proceeds from the game will go to the 

“Make a Wish Foundation” in the name of former Lynbrook Student 

Thomas Donaldson 

4:30pm  – Lynbrook JV Girls vs Floral Park HS 

6:15pm – Lynbrook Girls Varsity vs Floral Park HS 

Bake Sale during all games 

Thomas Donaldson 

Tom passed away on February 7, 2017, after courageously and valiantly battling cancer. Thomas was a 

remarkable and inspiring young man who on a daily basis brought joy and laughter to family and 

friends. Thomas graduated from Lynbrook High School in 2015 
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